
Edison Athletic Boosters  
Meeting Minutes November 13, 2023 

 
Attendees: Kristyna Meyer, Maggie DeMello, Greg Dombrowski, Linda Pinkney, Steven Carpenter, 
Annemarie McGavin, Kim Britton, Shelley Naumovich, Mark Ruthkosky 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7pm 
 
DSA Report/Greg Dombrowski:  
 

• Gymnastics:  Team is as large as it’s ever been since Greg has started.  Edison will be hosting 
gymnastics practice every Thursday.  Additionally, Edison will host two meets. 

• Meet the Coaches’ Night is on Nov. 20th at 7p. 
• We will be holding two varsity basketball doubleheaders with Hayfield.  The first one will take place on 

January 9th while the second one will take place at Hayfield on February 2nd.  
 
Treasurer’s Report/Carol Montoya: Currently, we have $210K in the bank.  $107K of that is allocated to 
teams.  After paying out for football/all sports training gear and the wrestling mat, we will have $6500 left in 
the improvement fund.  Not all fall concessions income is booked.  We will be able to allocate shares to teams 
and have that reflected in the November reports.  Income through October is ahead of budget and expenses 
align with that. 
 

• The Craft Fair netted $5,573, which is over $2500 ahead of budget. 
• Spirit wear has netted $2828 to date, which is over $800 ahead of budget. 
• We are $190 short of our membership budget goal. 

 
VP/Maggie DeMello: No report. 
 
VP Operations/Rayline Petitt: One refrigerator was hauled away. 
 
VP Membership/Linda Pinkney: 600 members as of October 27, 2023.  She intends to do some marketing at 
the Meet the Coaches Night. 
 
VP Communications/Steven Carpenter: No report. 
 
Secretary’s Report/Annemarie McGavin: No report. 
 
New Business 
 

• Minutes from 10/16 Meeting: The minutes were approved unanimously. 
• Team Parent needed for Basketball. 
• BINGO:  Will be held on March 2nd.  Doores open at 530p.  Unlike last year, there will be no overlap 

with mulch sales.  
    
Old Business 
Paradise Island at Football Game: Although it was great for the community, it was offset by the approximate 
decrease of $2,000 from Concession Food sales. 


